Errata

Your attention is called to errors in the paper entitled below :

Phospholipase C Activity Obtained from the
Exotoxin of Pseudomonas fluorescens
Masaru OnTA and Hiroko HasEGAwA
Department of Biochemistry (Section 1), (Chief: Prof. K. Ohno)
Shizue MAEKAWA
Department of Microbiology (Chief: Prof. T. T. A. Hayashi)

Sapporo Med. J. vol. 41, no. 1-3, contents on cover and
page 1, title: Change “Exotoxin” to “Culture Filtrate”.
page 3, Table 2 explanation: Change “toxin” to “enzyme”.



